
After numerous delays and hours of 
dedicated hard work, your negotiating 
team has finally reached a tentative 
agreement with Frank.

Your team is now working on a face-to-
face ratification plan. Getting a new deal 
is important to all of us and we want to 
make sure every member has a chance 
to review the tentative agreement 
before we vote on whether to accept 
the agreement (ratification vote).

We will share more details with you in 
the coming days—both in person and 
through email—once our ratification 
plan is ready. Keep an eye out for our 
next bargaining update, which will 
include all the highlights from this 
tentative agreement.
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Your negotiating team and AUPE 
resource staff are committed to seeing 
this through. We continue working hard 
with you and on your behalf so that we 
ALL benefit from an improved collective 
agreement. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact us.
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